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5th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday 18th July, we will be holding celebration events for the parents and carers of children in 
Apple Tree. This will be an opportunity for you to visit your child’s classroom and celebrate all of the 
fantastic learning that they have done this year.  

 

We will be holding our celebration events at the start of the morning and afternoon session. For 
those children who attend morning sessions, parents can join us from 8:45am. For those children 
who attend afternoon sessions, parents can join us from 12:45pm. If your child has a full-time place 
in Nursery, you may choose which session you attend. 

 

Please note, for the final week of half-term, part-time children will revert back to their usual 
morning or afternoon sessions. They will not attend a full day session. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Griffin 

Early Years Lead Teacher    
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